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 ADDENDUM NUMBER SEVEN 
 
 23rd STREET PUMP STATION ELEVATOR UPGRADE 
 CONTRACT NO. W-19-025-201 
 
 CITY OF CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 
 
  
  
 
The following changes shall be made to the Contract Documents, Specifications, and Drawings: 
 
 
I. Contract Documents. 

 
 

Q? Thank you again for allowing us the site survey yesterday morning. We are in the final 
stages of putting our quote together and one main point of concern we have is with page 
212 of the bid document. I have attached the particular page with 3 line items highlighted. 
The current scope states we should retain the current governor, governor rope, & 
Governor rope shackles. All 3 items are original to the install in 1953 and we believe all 3 
need replacing. The governor is a critical safety device that ensures the elevator can never 
fall down the hoistway. Newer elevators and new safety code requires an overspeed safety 
switch to be mounted with the governor to pass inspection and the current governor does 
not have the capabilities to include. 
  
Is it possible to amend the bid to include replacing all three items? tkE feels this is a crucial 
safety item that must be updated and we intend to include it in our bid. We think the state 
will require this too to pass inspection. 
 
 

A. Change from “Retain existing” to “Provide new” of the three items, Governor, 
Governor rope, & Governor rope shackles under Machine Room in the Detailed 
Specifications. This will be rolled into the Lump Sum portion of the existing Bid 
Schedule. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 23, 2020       _______________________________ 
             /s/Justin Holland, Administrator 
                 City of Chattanooga 
                 Department of Public Works 


